
DEVONSHIRE NEIGHBORHOOD RESIDENTIAL INFORMATION UPDATE 

Hurricane season is almost here and the Devonshire Board of Directors request each of our residents 
update their contact information.  Many of you remember the storm of 2017 and the damage done in 
Kings Ridge and especially Devonshire.  We found some of our residents’ information was out dated and 
we had trouble contacting them with a damage report.   

Please take a moment and update your information. Make sure you fill in your Devonshire address. 

Name:                                                            

Address:  

Contact number/s: 

Do You use oxygen: 

IF YOU ARE AWAY FOR THE SUMMER         

Address: 

Contact number/s:  

 

In case of an emergency a contact person/s and their information 

Name: 

Contact Number: 

Please email this information to Phyllis at phyl1936@msn.com 

Or mail it to Phyllis Ledbetter    

                       3664 Kingswood Ct 

                       Clermont, Fl 34711                  


